Dear Parents / Guardians,

Please be reminded that the online enrollment for Student Health Service – Secondary, by the Department of Health, will close on **21 September 2025.** Online application can be made with the <u>access link here</u> or the QR code below.

It is not a DBIS initiative, but parents may wish to take advantage of this offer. The appointment times for annual check-up will be outside school hours (from November 2025 to October 2026), and parents will be responsible for organizing their own transport arrangement.

The Western Student Health Service Centre designated for our school is at 9/F Rumsey Street Multi-Storey Carpark Building, 2 Rumsey Street, Sheung Wan, Hong Kong.

## **Student Health Service**

The Student Health Service is provided free to students who are Hong Kong residents, or other eligible persons as listed in the Notes for Parents / Guardians. For non-Hong Kong residents, the fee is HK\$615, which has to be paid on the appointment day.

Parents may refer to the online registration video guide for a step-by-step instruction. For further information, please also see the Letter to Parents / Guardians.

## QR code:



Thank you for your attention in this matter.

Kind regards,

School Office